
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

April 22, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Churchill Pool Bleachers – 2021 Bond

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to purchase a set of bleachers for Churchill High School from 
Southern Bleacher Company, Inc., located in Graham, Texas for a total amount of 
$74,845.

RATIONALE:

This is a planned purchase from the 2021 Bond to replace the failing bleachers at 
Churchill High School pool room.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


